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RU PIN DER BRAR Additional Director General
Ministry of Tourism
Government of India
New Delhi
EON: TT/13/2020-TT Date: 13.03.2020
Dear Madam/Sir,

This pertains to the spread of Coronavirus in countries across the world. As you are

aware the Government of India is making all efforts to contain the spread of the virus in
India.

2 As a precautionary measure, all visas issued to nationals of all countries have been
suspended till 15.04.2020 and Indian nationals have been strongly advised to avoid all
non-essential travel. Experts across the world have advised to reduce mass gatherings to
avoid the spread of Coronavirus and Govt. of India has issued an advisory to all States /
UTs to avoid / postpone mass gatherings till the disease spread is contained.

3 In the above scenario it becomes the responsibility of all of us, first and foremost

as citizens of the country, to ensure that unknowingly we do not, in any way, take any
actionis that may lead to spread of the virus.

4. In this background, it is our request and suggestion to tour operators to avoid

movements of tourist groups within the country so as to minimize the chances of spread
of the coronavirus.

5. Your support in this regard would go a long way in strengthening the hands of
the Government of India in its effort to contain the virus and overcome the present
situation and emerge stronger as a nation.

Yours sincerely,

-
(R er Brar)
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The President,
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